
 
 

Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council Meeting of 27 February 2003 

7. BOARD FUNDING ALLOCATIONS 2002/03 – SIX MONTHLY REPORT 
 
 The Board received a progress report from the Community Advocate on expenditure to date regarding 

Discretionary and Project funding, Community Workers funding and Strengthening Communities 
Action Plan funding for the 2002/03 period. 

 
 Advocacy Team staff undertook to follow up on queries regarding the Council’s speed trailer, the bus 

patronage initiatives, communications with local residents and the computer club project. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


